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SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM – SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
The Quesnel School District offers daily free lunches to students in need.  Families are asked to fill-out the form 
below and return it to the school, or to contact their school principal to request their child(ren) be referred to the 
lunch program. 
 
All lunches are prepared following WorkSafe BC protocols at McNaughton Centre. The lunch program is required to 
follow Canada’s Food Guide and is designed to avoid common food allergies.  If your child has a serious allergy we 
need to be made aware of, the school will need a medical note from the family doctor stating the child’s name and 
specific allergy.  
 
Please complete the bottom portion of this form and return it to the school office by September 18, 2024.  If you 
have any questions regarding the lunch program, please contact your school. 
 
 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 
 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM CONSENT FORM 
 
Please fill out the following information if you wish your child to be considered for the Lunch Program. 
 
I give permission for my child(ren) _______ __________________________________________ to participate 
in the district lunch program.    Child/Children’s Names 
 
    
I understand that my child is not to waste, or throw any food away.  If this occurs, he/she will be removed from 
the lunch program. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian __________________________________Date ____________________ 
 
 
I am available to discuss this request at the following daytime telephone number ___________________ 
 
 
School _____________________________Teacher ______________________ Division ___________  


